
7 April 2022

Works – Merriganowry Road, Billimari
Council and Contractors are undertaking investigation works beside Merriganowry
Road, Billimari (approx. 600m west of the Balcombs Road intersection) for the

Cowra Drought Water Security Project. 

Investigation works commenced 5 April 2022 for a period up to 15 days. During this

time, Merriganowry Road will be reduced to a single carriageway with both traffic

lights and concrete barriers in place.

Residents and motorists are advised that there will be minor disruption to traffic

conditions during this time. All temporary signage and traffic control measures must

be followed whilst in place. Council apologises for any inconvenience caused

during this period. For more information or questions about the Project, please call

Council Infrastructure and Operations on 02 6340 2070.

Positions Vacant
Team Leader – Waste Operations
Land-use/Strategic Planner
Manager – Building & Regulatory Services
Public Facilities Attendant
Roads Attendants & Plant Operators
Customer Service Officer

For further information regarding the positions and closing dates please visit:

cowracouncil.com.au/Council/Careers 

Easter Hours at the MRF

Good Friday 15 April - CLOSED
Saturday 16 April - Open 10am to 4pm
Sunday 17 April - CLOSED
Monday 18 April CLOSED (as normal)

Sunday 17 April - CLOSED

Cowra Materials Recycling Facility (MRF)

Village Tips

Public Exhibition of Draft Plan of Management
Pursuant to Section 38 of the Local Government Act 1993 and resolution of Cowra

Council at its Ordinary Meeting held 14 December 2020, the following Draft Plan of

Management is placed on exhibition for public comment from 6 April 2022 to 5 May

2022: West Cowra Recreation Ground Reserve 1000270

A copy of the Draft Plan of Management and all associated documentation is

available to members of the public via the Council’s website

www.cowracouncil.com.au.  Follow the ‘public exhibition link’ on the homepage. 

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, hard copies of the Draft Plan of Management will not

be made available for inspection in the foyer of Cowra Shire Council; however,

hard copies can be made available to interested persons on request. Please

contact Council’s Technical Services Department on (02)6340 2070.

All members of the public are invited to make a submission in relation to the Draft

Plan of Management. All submissions must be made in writing to the General

Manager, Cowra Shire Council, Private Bag 342 Cowra NSW 2794, or by email to

council@cowra.nsw.gov.au. All submissions must be received by Council no later

than 4.30pm on 18 May 2022. Please note that all submissions, including any

personal information will be made available in a public report to Council following

the exhibition of the Draft Plan of Management.
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